
historic preservation solutions, llc 
4748 Charing Cross Road 

Sarasota, FL 34241 

June 22, 2015

Lee Feldman
City of Fort Lauderdale
100 N. Andrews Ave.
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

RE: HPB Case No. H15010 - 3017 Alhambra Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

Dear Mr. Feldman:

I am writing to inform you that the process for preparing the historic designation application for 
3017 Alhambra Street was completed in collaboration with Marla Sherman Dumas from MSSD 
Consulting, Inc. Ms. Dumas has been a planning consultant since 2001 and specializes in his-
toric preservation and community/economic development. Her resume is attached. 

My employment situation has changed since preparation of the designation application making 
it difficult to be in Ft. Lauderdale to attend the HPB or City Commission meetings.  However, it 
is my intention to travel from the west coast of Florida to attend the Commission hearing on 
July 7 regarding HPB Case Number H15010 and will return immediately following the meeting. 

In the unforeseen event that I am not able to be present at the July 7 City Commission meet-
ing, please know that Ms. Dumas, my colleague who was involved with the process to prepare 
the designation application for 3017 Alhambra Street, will be in attendance to provide profes-
sional testimony on behalf of the collaboration.

Sincerely,

���
David Baber
Principal Member

Enc.
cc: Mayor Jack Seiler

Vice Mayor Robert McKinzie
Commissioner Bruce Roberts
Commissioner Romney Rogers
Commissioner Dean Trantalis
City Clerk Jonda Joseph
City Attorney Cynthia Everett
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